PRINCES  PARK  HEALTH  CENTRE

Dr J Andrews






Wartling Road

Dr M G Stockton





Eastbourne

Dr K C Norwood





East Sussex

Dr J P Rabuszko





BN22 7PG

Dr S Sorooshian

Dr M E Pope






Tel No: 01323 744644

Dr P C Jain






Fax No: 01323 736094

Dr J G Wiggins

PATIENT  PARTICIPATION  GROUP  MEETING  -  09/01/2014
Attendees:
Dr Mark Pope



Graham Hunt



Alan Pearch



Linda Pearch



Mahmud Welton



Pam Green



Sarah Pearce

Apologies:
Graham Willoughby

Ian Tulley


Roger Triggs



Robert Cooper

                        Pauline Bryan-Brown

Mahmud Welton – Re Minutes of Last Meeting
Mahmud thinks the group should stick to meetings once a month.

Hedge
Mahmud has contacted the relevant people and organisations about the trimming of the hedge near the surgery.  Nothing seems to be getting done, so Mahmud has passed all the details, ie telephone numbers and references, onto Graham Hunt.  Graham Hunt said he would follow this up.
Pam Green – Queuing - Re Minutes of Last Meeting
Pam asked if any thoughts or plans had been put in to action regarding the problem with queuing outside the surgery at 08:30 am and the fact that patients who have already got pre-booked appointments for 08:30 am are stuck in the queue. 

Dr Pope said there are no plans in place yet.
A suggestion made by the group was to open the building 10 minutes earlier to let the patients with pre-booked 08:30 am appointments in so they are not stuck in the queue. 
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Pam mentioned the length of time her husband had to wait on the telephone at 

09:40 am on a Tuesday.  He waited 15 minutes for the first call, then he hung up and called again and he had to wait 10 minutes.  She was wondering if there was a problem.

Dr Pope said that he felt that the call waiting times will improve once the 2 windows are closed at reception.  This will mean it will free up the number of people to answer the phones.

CCG Group Meetings
Sarah Pearce asked if there were any notes or minutes from the CCG group meeting.  Graham Hunt said he had not heard anything from them, but he will chase that up.

Flyers
Sarah had e:mailed Graham Hunt about some flyers to put on the PPG’s board.  These were from Age UK.
Plan For The Year Ahead

Graham Hunt talked about 3 ideas Graham Willoughby came up with for the year ahead for the group:-

1) Increase the group’s profile.  

Alan Pearch mentioned that there is still no notice in the Horder Centre to let people know about the PP Group.  This has now been sorted out and there is a sign up in the waiting area of the Horder Centre telling people there is a notice board about the group in the main reception.

Another idea to raise the profile of the group is to have the group meetings downstairs in the main reception and have the meetings once a month in the morning and once a month in the afternoon.
2) Increase the group’s demographics.
Try and get some young mums involved with the group.

3) Fund-raising for new equipment/things that will benefit the surgery; eg, 24 hour blood pressure machines.  

The group suggested to have raffles, coffee mornings and cake sales and felt that by doing these things it would also bring awareness to other patients about the group.
Linda Pearch mentioned that she paints and would be happy to sell her paintings to raise money for the surgery.
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Graham Hunt said that for the next meeting the group can put the fund-raising ideas together and, following that, the group can arrange events and dates.
The Way Forward for the Surgery
Dr Pope mentioned he had had a meeting with Graham Willoughby and Dr Andrews that morning about the way forward for the surgery so more information can be discussed at the next PPG meeting.
Shingles Vaccination
Linda Pearch asked about who is entitled to have the shingles vaccination.  Dr Pope explained how the call-up process works in ages.  Patients that are entitled to it will receive a letter from the surgery asking them to come into the surgery.

Flooring in the Building
Alan Pearch asked if there was going to be a change to the flooring and chairs in the surgery, as this was mentioned some time ago.  Dr Pope confirmed the flooring and chairs in the main reception area will not change unless the surgery is forced to replace it all.
Evening Surgery
Dr Pope confirmed that all evening surgeries will now be held in the Horder Centre, as that building is also open in the evening and this will save on staffing.

Pam Green – Relocating
Pam announced that she will be moving to Poole some time soon, so she will be leaving the group when she moves.

Date of Next Meeting   -   6 February 2014 
